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Dates for your Diary 

• Y5 Art masterclass at Handsworth 

School for Girls – Monday 17th March 

• SATS mocks 

• Girls football – 3.30pm 18th March 

• Y4 to Brighouse – 26th, 27th March 

• Y2 Bellboating (20 pupils) – Monday 

24th March pm and 7th April 

• Grammar School Admissions: Parent 

& Carer Information Session for Yr 

4&5 parents – Thursday 3rd April – 

9.00am 

 

 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As we say goodbye to the last days of Winter, 
we are reminded that brighter days are 
ahead. Next week in assembly, children will 
reflect on the power of teamwork through the 
story The Bridge Builders, with the motto 
“Alone we try, together we fly.”    

We are also celebrating our Year 5 and 6 
pupils for their outstanding success 
in Bedrock Reading, ranking in the top 25 
schools internationally! A huge thank you to 
staff and families for supporting this initiative. 
Meanwhile, our Year 6 pupils will be 
completing their final mock SATs next 
week—let’s all support them and their 
teachers as they prepare for this important 
milestone. 

We’re also excited to see our school values 
in action. Our teaching assistants have 
shown great ambition by seeking new 
professional opportunities, and our Yoga 
Bugs sessions have been a fantastic 
success—please continue making use of this 
resource while it’s available.  

A special congratulations to our Year 5/6 
girls’ football team, who finished 5th out of 24 
teams in their first-ever competition! Their 
determination and teamwork made us 
incredibly proud. Thank you all for your 
ongoing dedication—your efforts truly make a 
difference every day. 
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Ambition Pride Success 
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march Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/2fa806d0-7a53-4c76-9286-12db36b0c058/online-safety-newsletter-primary-march-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_28-02-2025.pdf  

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                          

 

                                                                                                          
                                                                                           Answer from last week: C- Kill switch 

 
. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week… 
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girl’s football success 

 
An update on the girls’ football tournament from Friday, from Mrs Patterson... 
 

 

“Out of 24 schools, our girls finished an incredible 5th place—an amazing achievement, 
especially considering it was their first time playing together. We won 3 games, drew 1, and lost 
2, finishing just 3 points away from a semi-final spot. The two losses came against schools with 
players from the Villa and Blues academies, so the competition was tough! 
 

 

I couldn’t be prouder of the team. They worked hard, played for each other, and scored some 
absolute belters. It’s even more impressive when you think about how far we’ve come—just a 
few years ago, we struggled to put together a girls’ team, and now they’re making a real 
impact.” 
 

They will all receive well deserved medals in assembly. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

thank you i c talent 

Eve Beer from I C Talent provided us with the kits for the YR3/4 children. They can be proud to 
play for Anglesey in their new kits. Good luck for the next game! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

free school Meals 

💰 Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) – Important Information for Parents 

Did you know that registering your child for Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) funding can provide 
an extra £1,500 per year to support their education? This funding is used to enhance learning 
experiences, provide additional support, and ensure all children have access to the best 
opportunities at Anglesey Primary School. 

We have noticed a gap in PPG registrations between younger and older children, and we want 
to ensure that every eligible child is receiving this support. If your child is in Reception to 
Year 6, they may qualify for this funding if you receive any of the following: 

✔ Universal Credit (household income below £7,400 per year) 

✔ Income Support 

✔ Jobseeker’s Allowance 

✔ Child Tax Credit (not receiving Working Tax Credit) 

Why register? 

• Extra learning support: Funding helps provide additional teachers and teaching 
assistants to support your child’s learning. 

• Enrichment activities: It contributes to free or discounted school trips, clubs, and 
activities. 

• School resources: Helps the school invest in better equipment, books, and technology. 

Even if your child is already receiving Universal Infant Free School Meals (Reception, Year 
1, and Year 2), they still need to be registered for PPG separately to access this funding. 

Registering is quick and easy. If you think your child may be eligible, please contact the school 
office or apply here: 
 

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham 
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breakfast club  

The children who attended breakfast club this week, made Ramadan cards and decorations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

raMaDan streets 

There is a fantastic event taking place in Birmingham called the Ramadan Streets- night 
markets. It is open to all and would be a fantastic opportunity for young people and their 
families and friends to visit. 
  
Here is the link below that tells you more about the Ramadan markets: 
  
https://www.soulcityarts.com/ 
  
More information: 
  
Ramadan Streets is a five-day cultural event and night market that welcomes people of all 
backgrounds to come together and experience the community-spirit of Ramadan. Taking place 
during March 12-16th, from dusk until midnight, we’re taking over a car park on Coventry Road, 
Birmingham, and providing an opportunity for the community to break their fast together in a 
unique and vibrant setting. 
Thoughtfully designed to foster comfort and inclusivity, and working in close collaboration with 
Birmingham City Council, Ramadan Streets offers an opportunity for those of all backgrounds to 
experience street-food favourites, from smash burgers to corn-dogs. Visitors can expect a souk 
experience with vendors selling everything from street food to artisan goods, featuring well 
established vendors as well as local businesses. 
The event is led by the creative team at Soul City Arts and supported by The Halal Food 
Festival. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.soulcityarts.com/
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aPPrenticeshiPs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLICK THIS LINK TO OUR WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION ON BMET APPRENTICESHIPS- 
 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/bmet-apprenticeships/ 
 
 
 

https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/bmet-apprenticeships/


 

senD suPPort 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLICK THE LINK TO OUR WEBSITE FOR THE BOOKING FORM: 
https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/send-workshop-booking-forms/ 
 

https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/send-workshop-booking-forms/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


